
Tivetshall Village Hall Management Committee 

Report to Parish Council meeting – 10 June 2021 

 

 

On Saturday 22 May we hosted a Craft and Food Fayre.  30+ stalls attended each paying £10 fee.  

The hall also served refreshments.  After costs the net amount raised was £500.   FOTS made £200 

from their bottle tombola for their funds. All traders reported good sales figures.  Many traders have 

booked in for the event on 18th September. 

The Parish Council stand was attended to by Alan Arber.   He had prepared introductory packs for 

potential councillors.  The Neighbourhood Plan display was attended by Rachel Leggett.  Both were 

popular and very useful information.  The Neighbourhood Plan boards are on display in the small 

meeting room. 

TTJ Pop Up Café re-opened on 2nd June.  Two new volunteers have come forward.  Thanks to Fran 

and Pete who volunteered for the day.  Very professional and hard work getting back into the swing.  

A number of visitors came from outside of our village. 

18th September is scheduled for a Village Fun Day.  18 craft stalls already booked.  Bouncy castle 

booking will be activated.  FOTS being asked to organise family games. 

We have a new hirer – a Line Dancing Group will meet there every Wednesday evening starting in 

June. Amanda Pilates has indicated they will be returning once it is considered safe to do so. We 

hope the Bowls Club will return in due course too. 

We have already taken a private function booking for 2022! 

We are looking forward to seeing our previous hirers back at the hall, we have missed our TTJ café 

regular customers.  We are planning an event in September to celebrate the changes to the hall.  

 

Alyson Read 

Chair Tivetshall Village Hall Management Committee 


